

Telford Infant School

Headteacher: Mrs S.A. Oustayiannis

Kelvin Road LEAMINGTON SPA CV32 7TE

Telephone: (01926) 425544 E.Mail: admin2326@welearn365.com

www.telfordinfant.co.uk

Thursday 8th July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Instrumental Lessons – Violins

We are very lucky to be able to continue to offer violin lessons to our year 1 and 2 children on a Thursday afternoon with our violin teacher Jo Radomski. We currently have places available for children who will be in years 1 and 2 in the next academic year, as our year 2 children move onto Junior Schools.

This year, we are pleased to be working with Warwickshire Music on their direct parent billing pilot. This means that you will be billed directly by Warwickshire music for your son/ daughter's music lessons that take place in school from September. This arrangement will include Year 1 pupils who are currently having violin lessons with Jo Radomski.

Signing Up for lessons

In order to sign up for music lessons with Warwickshire Music, you will need to register your child for the lessons using the sign-up link below. Please can all pupils currently having lessons with Jo Radomski also sign up, as the school will no longer be billing or arranging the registers for our pupils.

Online Enrolment

You will need to create an account and then select the instrument you require along with your preference for lesson length and type. The instrument type available at Telford Infant is:

Violin

https://paritorliveparentv4.azurewebsites.net/2084

Lesson Costs

Shared (group) lesson = £6.75 per lesson

Individual 20-minute lesson = £13.50 per lesson

Individual 30-minute lesson = £20.00 per lesson

Lessons are charged termly in advance. Warwickshire Music will deliver up to 33 lessons per academic year.

Warwickshire Music appreciate that some families may be experiencing financial difficulties and are able to offer fee remission in certain circumstances. Information on fee remissions can be found here:

https://www.warwickshiremusichub.org/payments-remissions-and-help-for-families

Notification of Lessons

You will receive an email notification from Warwickshire Music confirming when the lessons will commence which will also include the day of the lesson and the teacher who will be delivering the lessons.

Instrument Hire

When you have received notification of confirmation of lessons, If your child requires instrumental hire, please see the link below for further information.

https://www.warwickshiremusichub.org/instrument-loan-and-hire

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Warwickshire Music on 01926 742630 or by emailing music@warwickshire.gov.uk

Kind regards

Natalie Jarvis Music Lead















